
 

 

 

 

 

 

04 November 2022 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Re: Year 11 Performing Arts - Dance Visit – SIX the Musical (0031-22REL) 

As part of Year 11’s Performing Arts - Dance course, pupils have the opportunity to attend a production of 

the multi-award-winning, international smash hit musical SIX at Stockton Globe Theatre at 6.00pm on 

Friday 10th February 2023. 

SIX is the story of Tudor Queens turned Pop Princesses as the six wives of Henry VIII take to the mic to 

tell their tales, remixing five hundred years of historical heartbreak into a celebration of 21st century girl 

power.  

On the evening, pupils are to meet at Longfield at 4.45pm and will travel to Stockton Globe via coach. The 

performance starts at 6.00pm and runs for 80mins (with no interval). Pupils are expected to arrive back to 

school between 8.30pm – 9.00pm. Please note, pupils are not required to wear uniform for the visit. 

The total cost of the visit is £34.00. This covers the cost of the ticket and coach travel. Please see below 

the proposed payment schedule: 

Payment 1 £17 30th November 2022 

Payment 2  £17 4th January 2023 

 

Please note, places on the visit are limited. Therefore, pupils currently studying for a Technical Award in 

Performing Arts – Dance will receive priority places. However, the visit is open to pupils who have shown 

an interest in attending but are not on the course. Once priority places have been issued, any remaining 

places will be allocated using a random selection process.  

Once places are confirmed, we recommend paying via Parentmail using a valid debit / credit card as this 

allows you to keep track of your payments and due dates. However, you may also pay by cash, cheque 

or card via school reception. Cheques should be made payable to Longfield Academy and should have 

your child’s name and the name of the visit written clearly on the reverse of the cheque.  We ask that 

payment is not made until places on the visit have been confirmed. 



 

Please note, if you have a household income of less than £17,500 or your child is eligible for free school 

meals, there is a grant for financial assistance that can help pay towards the cost. An application form for 

this grant can be requested from reception by calling 01325 380815 or by emailing 

enquiries@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk 

If your child is interested in taking part, please complete the expression of interest form via the link 

below. 

SIX the Musical - Expression of Interest Form (please use this link) 

If you have any questions regarding the event, please do not hesitate to contact me via main reception on 

01325 380815 or by email reldrington@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk  

Yours faithfully, 

 
Miss R Eldrington 

Assistant Headteacher 
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